
SCS Families, 

 

As you may have heard Governor McMaster directed all public schools in our state to close effective 

today.  We will join in this effort by closing our school beginning tomorrow. DAY CARE WILL BE 

OPEN. We know many of you need childcare so you can work, and we want to be able to serve you 

during these unprecedented days. 

 

We place great value on our school-family relationship and plan to continue to provide educational 

services for all our students through an online partnership. We hope this transition is not an inconvenience 

for our parents with the understanding that this is a unique time for all of us.  

 

Our faculty and staff will be working diligently over the next two days to prepare for the transition to a 

remote-learning program to serve our students. Our staff will meet as often as necessary to continue 

working through this process. I will be updating you periodically by email, Facebook, and posting on our 

website. 

 

Here is the schedule for this week: 

 

Monday & Tuesday: School is closed, but Day Care is open until 6:00 p.m. 

Teachers will be here until 3:00 for you to come get your child’s books, report card, 

etc. 

 

Wednesday: Students will begin transitioning to the remote learning process. Teachers will be 

contacting you Tuesday afternoon or evening by email, text, or phone call. Mass 

communication is done by email, so check that regularly if you do not get instant 

notification on your phone. Day Care will be open. 

 

We thank you for your understanding and cooperation. We are praying as I hope you are. God will see us 

through this, and we should be drawn closer to Him after it is over. I am grateful for all our staff who have 

dedicated themselves to serve and learn new ways of teaching. 

 

Since private schools are not under the governor’s mandate, our plan to return may be different than the 

public school’s return date. Day Care will remain open each weekday, and our staff constantly cleans and 

sanitizes thoroughly. It is vital that you not send your child to Day Care if he/she has any symptoms of 

sickness. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastor Davis 


